
   

 
Tuesday 17th December 2019  

 

2020 Booklist Information 

Dear Parents, 

To assist with the organisation of Year 5 in 2020, please name and label your child’s 

books and all stationery supplies. Also, clothing and library bags as follows: 

 Exercise Books (A4, 8mm, 64 Pages) 

• Writing x2 

• Spelling/Handwriting 

• Literacy 

• Mathematics x2 

• Mental Maths 

• Religion 

• Journal  

• LOTE 
• Please label the remaining books with your child’s name and bring to school for 

us to store. These books will be spare books, stored at school and they will be 

used throughout the year when required 

Memo books 

• LSCWC  - spelling 

Project books   (8mm Ruled A4 64 Pages x 2) 

• HASS (an acronym for ‘Humanities and Social Sciences’) 

• Science 

Clear Folders 

• Homework 

Pencil Case: Please ensure that your child has the following named items in their 

pencil case: 

• Highlighter, Yellow 
• 2 x grey lead pencils 

• 1 x sharpener 
• 1 x ruler 

• 1 x eraser 
• 1 x glue stick 

• 1 x set of coloured pencils 

• 1 x set of textas 
• 1 x pair of scissors 
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• 2 x blue pens 
• 2 x red pens 

All remaining stationery is to be named and placed in a snap lock bag. Your child’s 
extra stationery will be stored in their tub so it is available throughout the year as 

required. 

Please name all items including your child’s document wallets, note pads and 

earphones.  Your child will also require a named library bag. You may have noticed 

we have repeated the point of labelling and naming students’ books and items 
several times as this is really important. 

We looking forward to working with you to assist in nurturing and educating your 
child.  Please feel welcome to call into the classroom to say hello during the first week 

of school. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Mrs O’Brien and Miss Moore 
Grade 5 Class Teachers 

 
 


